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NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON RESEARCH, STATISTICS, AND 

MEASUREMENT WITH SOFTWARE APPLICATIONS OF THE  
EINS REVIEW AND CONSULTANCY CENTER 

 

The Eins Review and Consultancy Center will conduct the National          
Seminar-Workshop on Research, Statistics, and Measurement with Software 
Applications from December 21 to 23, 2018 at the Kew Hotel, Tagbilaran City, Bohol.  

 

The activity aims to: 
 

1. enhance the competence of the participants in writing scholarly 
researches, 

2. train the participants to use appropriate statistical models for their 
research, 

3. train them on how to use statistical and measurement software to 
analyze actual research data, and 

4. widen their opportunities and options for professional growth through 
membership in research associations. 

 

The target participants are administrators, researchers, professors, and 
graduate students, as well as administrators and teachers from DepEd, including 
schools superintendents, supervisors, principals, subject area coordinators or head 
teachers, and teachers at all levels.  

 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures 
to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. 

 

For more information, contact: 
 

Rachel B. Amora  
Managing Director 
Eins Review and Statistical Consultancy Center 
Bago Bantay, Quezon City  
Telefax.: (02) 961-0729 
Mobile Phone No.: 0918-329-2032 
Email Addresses: info@einsph.com, rachel.amora@einsph.com 
Website: www.einsph.com 
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